
From:  Robert Bauman 

To: CC_ALL;  CC_ALL 

Date:  4/13/2006 4:38:35 PM 

Subject:  RE: Connector 

 

Based on the county board resolution that I have in my possession, and assuming 

it was not amended on the floor of the county board meeting today, the county 

board voted 16-3 that the Milwaukee County Transit System should operate any system 

that the Connector Study eventually recommends and adopts. The county board did 

not endorse the $300 Million guided bus system nor vote to move that specific 

alternative to preliminary engineering. 

 

By the way, I agree that the Milwaukee County Transit System should operate any 

new system adopted under the connector study. 

 

Bob Bauman 

 


